
Gladbrook-Reinbeck Community School District
600 Blackhawk Street
Reinbeck, IA 50669
(319) 345 - 2712

Dear Impact Outdoors,

We are excited to introduce the Gladbrook-Reinbeck Youth Archery Club, a new and inspiring program for
students in our district. The club will provide students with an opportunity to participate in the National Archery
in Schools Program (NASP), promoting skills such as focus, discipline, and sportsmanship in a safe and inclusive
environment. We are reaching out to community members, organizations, and local businesses who may wish to
contribute to the success and sustainability of this unique program.

About the GR Youth Archery Club
The GR Youth Archery Club’s mission is to foster good sportsmanship, teamwork, and respect while enhancing
our students’ sense of focus and personal achievement. Our program also encourages students to give back
through volunteerism, conservation efforts, and community projects, making it more than just an extracurricular
activity—it’s a means to build stronger connections between our students and the community.

To get the program started, the Gladbrook-Reinbeck School District will provide funding for two sets of essential
archery equipment. However, additional support is essential for the program’s growth, covering ongoing needs
such as equipment maintenance, competition fees, uniforms, and further training for both students and volunteer
coaches.

How You Can Help
Your contribution will directly support our students by providing:

● Additional Equipment: Expanding our resources to accommodate more students safely.
● Safety Gear and Maintenance: Ensuring students can practice safely and responsibly.
● Competition and Travel Fees: Allowing our students to represent our community in regional and

state competitions.
● Program Sustainability: Creating a foundation for lasting success and continued participation.

In appreciation of your support, we would be honored to recognize your generosity within our school community.
Whether it’s through our program materials, at school events, or through our club’s social media, we would be
glad to share your commitment to our students’ growth and development.

Join Us in Making an Impact
We hope you’ll consider making a gift to the GR Youth Archery Club. Your support will empower students to
participate in a sport that values focus and discipline while fostering community engagement. By investing in our
archery program, you are directly contributing to the personal and athletic growth of our young archers, helping
them succeed in the sport and beyond.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to impact our students’ lives and support a program dedicated to
character-building and community connection. For further information or to discuss potential donations, please
contact David Dunn at 319530-4438 or daviddunn5f@gmail.com.

On behalf of The Gladbrook-Reinbeck Youth Archery Club, I just want to personally thank you for your time and
consideration.

With gratitude,

Caleb Bonjour
Superintendent


